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Thank you, Wortham Families!

| would like to thank our wonderful parent
community for your continued support this year.
We have enjoyed working with you, receiving
your feedback in our parent survey and your help

in creating the new vision and values. We are
looking forward to having more opportunities to
sharing your child's learning and experiences with

you next year.

Thank you, FOWS!

| would also like to thank our incredible FoWs
team who have continued to raise money for the
school and support us in providing excellent
resources and experiences for our children. Thank
you to all our parents who have volunteered at
these events or have come along to support -

thank you! | “a K
Thank you to staff and Governors! O u

Finally, thank you to all the staff at Wortham Primary for
their dedication to provide the very best education and
experiences for all our children. Thank you also to our
Governors who continue to support the school, children
and staff - thank you!




Online Safety

This week, our older children in Barn
Owls and Otters had a member of
Suffolk Community Police team come
into school to talk to them about how
they can keep themselves safe when
they are online. This is an important
part of our curriculum and a way that
we can ensure our children have the
knowledge and skills they need to
keep and stay safe.

Goodbye and Good luck!

Today we say goodbye to our wonderful year six. We would like to wish
Freya, Alfie, Mason, Josh, Lara, Mia, India, Mia, Isla, Albert, Isabella, Leah,
Willow, Grace, Holly, Sebastian, Samuel and Seren all the very best!
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(01379) 898 484
office@worthamprimary.org.uk
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